United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE

Jackson Field Office
6578 Dogwood View Parkway, Suite A
Jackson, Mississippi 39213

July 21, 2006

Mr. William P. Wenstrom
Enercon Services, Inc.
6525 N. Meridian, Suite 503
Oklahoma City, OK 73116

Dear Mr. Wenstrom:

Thank you for your July 12, 2006 letter, requesting information on listed species that may
occur in the vicinity of the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station in Claiborne County, Mississippi.
The nuclear station is located on the east bank of the Mississippi River near Port Gibson.
Your letter provided a list of endangered and threatened species that may occur in the
vicinity of the nuclear station. We have reviewed our records and your list of species
appears to include all federally listed species in or near the area of concern. Therefore,
we concur with your list of species.

If we can be of further service, let us know.
Sincerely,
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Lloyd E. Inmon
Contaminants Specialist



